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for Engineering Education (ASEE).  ASEE is 
not responsible for statements made or opinions 
expressed in this publication.  Individuals, read-
ers of this periodical, and non-profit libraries act-
ing for them are freely permitted to make fair use 
of its contents, such as to photocopy an article for 
use in teaching or research. 

The Engineering Design Graphics Journal is 
the official publication of the Engineering Design 
Graphics Division of ASEE. The scope of the 
Journal is devoted to the advancement of engi-
neering design graphics, computer graphics, and 
subjects related to engineering design graphics 
in an effort to 1) encourage research, develop-
ment, and refinement of theory and applications 
of engineering design graphics for understanding 
and practice, 2) encourage teachers of engineer-
ing design graphics to experiment with and test 
appropriate teaching techniques and topics to 
further improve the quality and modernization 
of instruction and courses, and 3) stimulate the 
preparation of articles and papers on topics of 
interest to the membership.  Acceptance of sub-
mitted papers will depend upon the results of a 
review process and upon the judgement of the 
editors as to the importance of the papers to the 
membership.  Papers must be written in a style 
appropriate for archival purposes.

EDGD Officers
   Ron Paré, Chair

Theodore Branoff, Vice Chair
Tim Sexton, Secretary-Treasurer

ISSN  0046 - 2012

Cover graphics from E. F. Kirton and S. D. Lavoie's 
paper on page 27.

JournalTHE ENGINEERING DESIGN GRAPHICS

w i n t e r  2 0 0 5

v o l u m e  7 0  n u m b e r  1

F r o m  t h e  E d i t o r

How do we know whether we’re teaching 
what we should be teaching and teaching it the 
way it should be taught? The second half of this 
question is something that all of ask ourselves 
on a regular basis as we teach our classes. Every 
once in while, we have the opportunity to ask 
ourselves the first half of this question. “Have 
we designed a course or courses that provides the 
right blend of technology, conceptual knowledge, 
and skill development to prepare our students to 
be successful when they graduate?” This issue of 
the Journal provides three articles to help us think 
about what we should be teaching and how we 
should evaluate its effectiveness.

Sorby’s article continues the reporting on 
the development of an innovative course in spa-
tial visualization that has been in development 
since 1993. This article reminds us that course 
development is never a one-shot affair but, rather, 
a process of continuous quality improvement. 
Clark’s article reports on an animation course 
that has been under development for five years. 
While many institutions do not have the luxury 
of offering courses outside of mainstream engi-
neering graphics, articles such as these provide 
insight into the many facets of technical engineer-
ing graphics and ways in which new approaches 
to the topic might be implemented. Once a new 
course has been developed and taught, Colwell, 
Whittington, and Higley’s article provides meth-
ods for assessing both the success of the course 
and, just as importantly, how well the course fits 
into the overall structure of your curriculum.

You should be receiving ballots for Division 
officer elections soon in the mail. Please support 
your Division by completing and mailing the 
ballot.


